
January 31, 2021 – Crystal Apple Award Honorees Radio Spot 
 
Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School District. 
 
Recently we recognized the 2020 IMESD Crystal Apple Award honorees for our 
district.  Congratulations to Rene Levy – Washington Elementary, Julie Murphy 
– Sherwood Heights Elementary, Gita Webster – Sunridge Middle School, and 
Stu Clem – Pendleton High School.  Congratulations to our four recipients, and 
thank you to IMESD for sponsoring these prestigious awards. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed to every 
student, every day! 


